
Forms will NOT be accepted after 1st December 

A Festive Christmas Feast: Wednesday 20th December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please fill in the form below to state your meal choice if you are usually on packed 

lunch. For pupils in Nursery and Years 3 – 6, this meal will cost £2.00. For those in 

Reception – Year 2 this is free.  If your child is already on school meals, but would like 

the vegetarian option 2, please also hand in this form to the school office. Everyone 

else will be given Option 1. 

Wednesday 20th December 2017: Festive Christmas Feast. 

Please return this form to school if: 

 Your child is usually on packed lunch but would like a school meal on Wednesday 

20th December 

 Your child is on school meals, but would like the Vegetarian Option 2 

Child’s Name: 

 
 

Class: 

 
 

Menu Choice: 

 
 

If your child is in Nursery or Years 3 – 6 and not entitled to Free School Meals, this 

will cost £2.00. This can be paid on ParentPay. 

This is free for children in Reception – Year 2, or those entitled to Free School 

Meals. 

 

As usual, our kitchen elves will be busy in the kitchen on 

Wednesday 20th December, cooking up a festive Christmas 

feast that even Santa would be proud of.  We invite all children 

to enjoy this culinary delight, so if your child is usually on 

packed lunches but would like a school meal on this day, please 

return the form below NO LATER than Friday 1st December. 

 

 

The menu choices for the day will be either: 

Option 1: Turkey and pigs in blankets 

Option 2: Quorn fillet with Quorn chipolatas 

Both options will come with mashed potato, 

peas, carrots, stuffing, Yorkshire pudding 

and gravy. 

Pudding will be Santa’s Surprise 

 


